
FOI 062_2024 Response 

 

The Trust to provide: 

 

1. Rapid Tranquilisation Policy 

 

Please see attachment and note that exemption Section 40 of the Freedom of Information 

Act has been applied. This therefore means that staff members names and signatures have 

been removed as we do not routinely share their personal information.  

 

2. Police Interventions Policy 

 

The Trust is unable to provide the requested information. 

 

This is because the policy provides granular details around how the Trust and Police engage 

when supporting criminal investigations. 

 

Disclosure of the requested Policy could therefore lead to interference/ sabotage of criminal 

investigations, and subsequently impact the physical health, mental health or safety of 

patients, staff and third parties involved in investigations.  

 

The Trust therefore rely on exemption Section 38 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to 

deny this aspect of your request.  

 

 

3. Also noted from the Safe Use of Force policy that 'In line with the DOH guidance 2021 

BSMHFT has published a coproduced leaflet and video on the use of force (annex13)' (p. 

8). We are really interested in examples of good practice in this regard. Please could you 

forward me a copy.  

 

 

Please see attachments and refer to the link below for the video. 

 

LINK: https://we.tl/t-DWaJ5OcYWT  

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwe.tl%2Ft-DWaJ5OcYWT&data=05%7C02%7Cbsmhft.foioffice%40nhs.net%7C40e138499d1a44f7cc7708dc7688b5fd%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638515576874412298%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=wbqE3CmGCbusfue9245t%2FOiDQJTycfjfX0y4gtqD4Aw%3D&reserved=0

